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SBI PO Mains exam 2016: Result postponed to August 20

SBI PO Mains result 2016: The State Bank of India (SBI) has postponed the
release the result of the Mains examination for the recruitment of Probationary
Officers (PO) to August 20. The result was previously scheduled to be released
today, August 16.

The online examination was conducted on July 31, 2016. The candidates can check
the result on sbi.co.in.

The application process for the SBI PO vacancy had started on May 4, 2016 and
ended on May 24, 2016. Those candidates who will pass the main exam will be
called for the interview round and only after clearing all the three rounds, the post
will be awarded to the candidates.

State Bank of India conducts these examinations on an annual basis to fill
vacancies at its banks across the country. The bank had earlier released a
notification PO (CRPD/PO/2016-17/02) to recruit eligible candidates for 2,260
posts of probationary officers.


